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By email 

16 July 2013 

File Ref:  N/50/06/01 

Andrew Dooney 
Environmental Regulation 
Greater Wellington  
[Internal] 

Dear Andrew 

Response to further information request under section 92(1) of the 
RMA 91 - WGN130264 [32238]  - Hutt River and specified tributaries 
Resource Consent Application  

 
Thank you for your letter dated 27 June 2013 regarding the above. 

I have reviewed your request for further information and, as already discussed with you at our 
meeting on the 8 July 2013, we will need additional time to provide the requested 
information. 

Due to the potential complexity and detail required the following dates are the earliest in 
which I believe that we can provide, to an appropriate standard, the further information 
requested. 

• Additional information associated with the Hutt River and specified tributaries and 
noted in the table below to be provided by the 30 August 2013. 

• The draft Code of Practice to be provided by the 14 October 2013. 

Included below is a table indicating what further information will be lodged at each date. 
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Further Information Request – WGN130264 [32238] Date to be provided by 

Proposed Environmental Code of Practice/Adaptive Management Regime 

 

 

14 October 2013 

 

30 August 2013 

 

14 October as part of 
COP 

 

30 August 2013- with 
information also to be 
included in the COP 

 

14 October as part of 
COP 

 

14 October as part of 
COP 

 

14 October as part of 
COP 

 

 

30 August 2013 
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30 August 2013 

30 August 2013- with 
information also to be 
included in the COP 

 

30 August 2013 

 

30 August 2013- with 
information also to be 
included in the COP 

 

 

30 August 2013 

 

30 August 2013 

 

 

30 August 2013 

 

30 August 2013 

 
30 August 2013 
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In the same timeframe the Otaki operations and maintenance resource consent application 
will aslo be lodged with Environmental Regulation [21 August 2013].  I am intending that 
this document and the associated monitoring strategy incorporate the changes requested 
through the current Hutt River section 92 process. 

Please feel free to contact me on 04 830 4045 if you have any questions or concerns 

Yours sincerely 

Tracy Berghan 
Principal Planner Advisor, Flood Protection 
 
DD: 04 934 1484 
tracy.berghan@gw.govt.nz 

Copy: Jenny Clafferty - T&T 
 


